
   Bob and Mary Gettis are finessing details for the the 2016 Annual Meeting, to
be held in the Poconos in northeastern Pennsylvania. The newly opened Kalahari
Resort and Convention Center is a couple of hours from New York City and
Philadelphia and just off Route 80. This will be the first annual meeting in
Pennsylvania. Pocono Manor, a more than 100-year-old Donald Ross course is on
the property and the guest rooms and convention center are under one roof. 
   Here are some of the latest details:
 
Saturday, Sept. 17 –Saturday, Sept. 17 – The USGA has invited GCS members to an Open House at the
Museum. The Jack Nicklaus room is now open as well as the Arnold Palmer wing. The USGA
has sponsored a bus for transportation from and to Kalahari.
 
Sunday, Sept. 18 –Sunday, Sept. 18 – Registration; Pocono Manor GC (Donald Ross) at Kalahari available for
play; live auction that evening.
  
Monday, Sept. 19 –Monday, Sept. 19 – General Meeting, presentations, GCS National Championship;
banquet with guest speaker Jay Sigel (two time U.S. Amateur Champion, U.S. Mid-Amateur
Champion, Senior Professional Rookie of the Year, and winner of the Bobby Jones Award).
 
Tuesday, Sept. 20 -Tuesday, Sept. 20 - All day Trade Show
 
Come early, stay later, or just enjoy during the show. The Kalahari has a fantastic
indoor waterpark, spa and salon, fitness center, three restaurants, bars and
additional dining options. Plus close by there are a 100+ outlet shopping mall,
casino, candle making factory, and the Delaware Water Gap.   
 
Please send your comments, questions, and suggestions to Bob and Mary as
they prepare for the show.
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the 46th GCS Annual in the Poconos!
Bob and Mary Gettis
Home – 570-646-0748    919-316-0044 - cell

2016 Annual Meeting – Sept. 17-20 
 

Pro golfer Jay Sigel is scheduled to
be the guest speaker at the 2016
Annual General Meeting.

2015 Annual Meeting 
 

The GCS Annual Meeting and Trade Show at the Pheasant
Run Resort in St. Charles, Ill was one of the best yet. From
golf on the resort course to the banquet and show, and the
delightful talk by Hollis Stacy, everything was what you
hope in such a show. On this page you'll find a number of
photographs from the golf outing, to the banquet, meetings,

   Region 1 Director Scott Pioli has announced that the Northeast Antique Golf Show will
be held June 5 at the Somerset Hills Hotel in New Jersey.
   "This is always an exciting show coming from a rich area of golf history and antiques,"
Pioli says. "The dealers here always bring fantastic golf items to this show. Having the
show just one mile from the USGA MUSEUM is very exciting, with the Bobby Jones
room, Ben Hogan room, Arnold Palmer room, and the new Jack Nicklaus room. Here you
can see thke gold medals won by Bobby Jones from his historical Grand Slam and much
more. The USGA Museum is offering free admission to GCS members (one each) the
day of the show. It is worth the trip just to visit the USGA Museum."
   The Somerset Hills Hotel is at 200 Liberty Corner Road, Warren, NJ 07059. The show
date is 9 a.m.- 3 p.m. on Sunday, June 5. Admission to the show is free and all GCS
members and public are welcome to attend.
   Exhibitor tables will be available on a first-come, first-serve basis. Tables are 6-feet long
and 30 inches wide. The cost is $50 each. Table vendor set up begins at 8 a.m.
   DOORS WILL OPEN NO SOONER than 8 a.m.
   Please decide quickly about table reservations and email or call for confirmation before
sending money. Check should be made out to Scott Pioli for $50 per table.
   Send to: Scott Pioli, P.O. Box 1411, Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632.
   Scott requests that reservations be made as as soon as possible. He says emails areemails are
the best way to contact himthe best way to contact him.

Email: golfstuff5@aol.com
PHONE: 201 446 4315

Region 1 show announced for June 5

The "Bourbon Street" area of the resort was a
perfect spot for socializing, and a sip or two,
before the Friday night banquet.

and the trade show. Look for more, such as photos of the
golf winners, on the December Bulletin, posted on the
Bulletin page of the website.

Let's start things off with the meetings... there were a few. From left, above, the
crowd at the PBA auction, the presentation by the USGA's Mike Trostle, and your
Board, hard at the work of making lofty and far-reaching decisions. You can read
about these and the many presentations in your December Bulletin.

It was a busy golf
outing, one that dodged
some heavy storms
passing by. Ed Ronco, at
right, kept things
moving along. There
were plenty of argyles
to be seen.

It was difficult to select which aisle to travel during the trade show, all
were equally mesmerizing to the eye. Here are but a sampling of the
many items that collectors brought for sale and trade. Shown here are
fancy face woods, a set of golf ball molds, a scupture in the making,
various books, balls, and memorabilia, as well as a rare vase held by
Sean Curtis. He wouldn't let anyone near it.

John C. and John F. have a bit of fun as the shorter Mr. Capers pulled up a
chair to pass the GCS President's Medal to the 6-foot-4 Mr. Fischer.

Future president and current GCS secretary,
Jim Jeselnick (left), with current GCS
president John Fischer III, and outgoing
president, John Capers III.

The food was great for the banquet and
 Hollis Stacy was an engaging and warm
keynote speaker. New board members were
introduced and golf winners given medals.
See the December Bulletin for their photos.

• Results for the 38th Heart of America.

• Results for 4th Michiana Hickory Open

Past Event Results
 

View More Photos of the 2014 GCS Championship from the Annual Meeting & Trade Show

• Results of 2014 GCS National.

• Results of 2014 Region 4 Onion Creek Classic.  Click here for photos.
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